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October 20, 2006 
 
Dear Intel Customer: 
 
Intel is announcing the discontinuance of the Intel® Server Board SE7230CA1-E.  We recommend the 
follow-on product, Intel® Server Board S3000PT, as it offers superior performance, power efficiency, 
and I/O capabilities in the same small form factor.     
 
This notification affects the product codes included below: 

 
Server Boards 

• BCAHBB  (OEM 10-pack, horizontal power connector) 
• BCAVBB  (OEM 10-pack, verticall power connector) 

 
1. This product discontinuance notification is effective  October 31, 2006. 
  
2. Final purchase orders for the affected products must be placed by November 30, 2006.   
 
3. The final quantity to be shipped must specify a customer request date (CRD) no later than 
December 30, 2006.     
 
Final purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable, notwithstanding any conflicting terms 
in our quotes, purchase order acknowledgment or Distributor agreements. 
 
Please contact your local Intel Sales Office or distributor if you require more information or need 
assistance in selecting a replacement product.  Details regarding these products are also available at  
http://www.intel.com/go/serverbuilder. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Intel Enterprise Platforms and Services Marketing 

 

http://www.intel.com/go/serverbuilder

